
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians,  
 
On behalf of the Parents-School Support Group (PSSG), we would like to extend a warm welcome 
to you and your daughter/ward into our PL family.   
 
We trust and believe it is part of God’s good plan that He has placed your daughter/ward in this 

school. PLMGSS values holistic education that nurtures the minds and hearts of every girl, 

developing our daughters into women of fine character, with a passion for life and learning, living 

in favour with God and man.  

 

The PLMGSS PSSG strongly believes in fostering a strong partnership between parents and the 

school community. Together, we create a network of support that enhances the educational 

experience of our girls.  As parents, together with the staff and school leaders, we help to create a 

nurturing community that propels our girls towards a future filled with knowledge, character, and 

purpose. 

 

On behalf of the school, we would like to invite you to join our team of dynamic parents; to use 

your time and talents to improve the overall school experience for our PL Family.  

 

You may indicate your interest in joining the PSSG as well as find out more about our activities in 

the school website: https://www.plmgss.moe.edu.sg/about-us/pssg-parents.  

 

Here’s wishing you a Blessed Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Yolanda Gooi 

Chairperson, PSSG  

 

https://www.plmgss.moe.edu.sg/about-us/pssg-parents

